
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I would like to congratulate the Hidden Valley Desti-

nation Imagination team, for being selected to partici-

pate in the DI Global Finals in Tennessee from May 

24 – May 30.  Every May more than 1400 DI teams 

from the U.S.A. and 14 other countries gather to 

showcase their innovative Challenge solutions.  More 

than 17 000 people attend the event each year.   

 

These students are working extremely hard at per-

fecting their play, performance and props.  I would 

like to wish the team all the best and I know you will 

make us proud in Tennessee.  I would like to thank 

our DI coordinator, Ms Tiana Zakus for all her hard 

work as well as all the parents for supporting the kids 

in their fundraising.  Congratulations to our team: 

Max, Alex, Taia, Donald, Nia and Phoebe. 

 

What is Destination Imagination? 

Destination Imagination is a program to encourage 

and foster the development of 21st century skills: 

problem solving, critical thinking, creativity and col-

laboration. 

 
Riana Robinson 
Principal 
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HVS School Council News 
The HVS School Council meeting 

will be held on Tuesday, May 10th 

at 6:00 p.m. in the School Library.  

All parents are welcome.  

 

 

Administration E-Mail: 
 
Riana Robinson 
Principal 
Riana.Robinson@gov.yk.ca 
 
Shelley McInnis 
Administrative Assistant 
Shelley.mcinnis@gov.yk.ca 
 
Web: 
hve.yukonschools.ca 
 
HVS School Council: 
hvscouncil@gmail.com 
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 Destination Imagination 
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 Rotary Music Festival 
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 Skip-A-Thon 

 Ditches ‘N Donuts 
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 Bus Registration 

 

Whole School 
Photo 

Tuesday, May 17th 
at 11:30 a.m. 



 
 
 
Transportation to School 
 
http://www.education.gov.yk.ca/employers/school_transportation.html 

Students at Whitehorse-area schools have two busing options: school bus and public transit. 

To find out about bus routes and schedules outside Whitehorse, please contact your school. 

If you live more than 3.2 kilometres from a bus route, see below. 

School bus 

Parents must fill out a registration form for each Whitehorse-area student to ride a school bus. The infor-

mation helps us plan and provide the most efficient service possible. 

The form ensures we have up-to-date contact information and are aware of medical conditions or allergies for 

your child in case of an emergency. This information will be shared with the school bus company. 

Use the Returning Student School Bus Registration Form for one or more students who currently ride the bus 
and have no changes to their address or school. 

Register using the New Student/Change of Address or Change of School Registration Form for each student 
who has not previously been registered or for whom there is a school change or address change affecting 
pick-up or drop-off. 

The online form is designed for Internet Explorer. If you are having trouble downloading the form, you may not 

have an updated version of Adobe or you are using a web browser other than Internet Explorer. 

There are three ways to submit the form: 

Scan and email it to student.transportation@gov.yk.ca.  

Take it to your school office or the Department of Education at 1000 Lewes Boulevard 

Fax it to 867-667-8243 

Skip-A-Thon 
 

This years Skip-A-Thon will be held on Friday, May 20th in the afternoon. 

We will be skipping outside and in the gym. 

Pledge sheets will be going home soon and all proceeds will go to the Salvation Army. 

 

http://www.gov.yk.ca/forms/forms/0500/yg6160_e.pdf
http://www.gov.yk.ca/forms/forms/5000/yg5447_e.pdf
mailto:student.transportation@gov.yk.ca
http://www.gov.yk.ca/
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Since 2002, the Directory Recycling Program 

has been Northwestel’s way of connecting with 

communities and showcasing corporate social 

responsibilities by diverting out-dated directories 

from community landfills as part of our commit-

ment to meet and promote environmentally-

friendly standards while investing in northern 

communities.  

During the month of May, we will be collecting  

old phonebooks at Hidden Valley School.  There 

will be a box in the front foyer for  anyone want-

ing to donate their out-dated phone books. 

We are hoping to receive 2 books from each stu-

dent as well as from staff to be brought in. 

The more books we collect, the more money we 

receive. 

 

Run for Mom/Buddy Reading 

 

On Thursday, April 28th the whole school participated 

 in a run/walk around the MacPherson Subdivision.   

It was great to see parents join us in the run and stay  

afterwards for snacks and listen to their child read  

during buddy reading! 
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 Destination Imagination (DI) 
 

This year, one of our DI Teams from Hidden Valley School, “the Northern Fiddle Sticks” are  

participating in the Destination Imagination Global Finals in Tennessee for their  

Fine Arts challenge,  “Get a Clue”. 

Parents are busy fundraising to raise enough money for the six students to have this great  

experience!  

If you can help out in anyway, the DI team really appreciates it.  Below are some of the fundraising  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be having Hot Lunches (May 12, 19 and June 2) at HVS 

The first hot lunch on May 12th will be a pizza lunch. 

Forms will go home closer to the date 

 

 

We are also looking for Corporate Sponsors 

Small logos on T-shirts $250.00 

Larger logos on T- shirts $ 500.00 

Please contact David Petkovich for more info 334 7297 

dpetkovich59@gmail.com 

mailto:dpetkovich59@gmail.com


 

 PRIMARY CHOIR at the 

 

ROTARY MUSIC FESTIVAL 

 

On Friday April 22nd the grade 1, 2 and 3 students  performed at Rotary Music Festi-

val. They looked great on the Arts Centre Stage and they sang beautifully. The adjudi-

cator had many good things to say about their performance including "beautiful on the 

higher notes", "excellent sense of the rhythms" and "good job on your loud and soft."  

The Hidden Valley 1-2-3 Singers worked super hard to prepare for this performance 

and should be very proud of themselves. 
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**PROGRAM AT HIDDEN VALLEY  

ELEMENTARY ** 

Learning Together is a drop in program that runs 

Tuesday-Friday.  Tuesday is from 9:00– 11:30 

am and 12:35 pm–3:00 pm.  Wednesday—Friday 

is from 9:00 am—11:30 am. every morning. 

 

Learning Together is a positive, play based learn-

ing environment for parents/ caregivers and their 

children that provides learning opportunities to 

enhance children’s skills in all areas of develop-

ment.  It is a program that targets 3-5 year old 

children although ages 0-5 are welcome. 

The program is drop-in and free!  Snack served 

as part of the program. 

Play centers, gym time, storytelling, games, crafts 

and so much more! 

Park at the front of the school in the parent park-

ing lot and enter the school from the primary wing 

door. 

For more information contact the school at 667-

8164. 

 

 

Husky Helper Winners  

for the Month of March & April 

Justus B., Clara-Marie S., David G., 

Ronin T., Taia Z., Wylloh D. 

 

May’s winners will be drawn at our next parade  

on May 31st. 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

May 

 

 

  

Angel M. Grace W. 

Ben Q. Travis S. 

Oliver M. Saige G. 

Emlyn K. Ms. Cupido 

Ms. Lumbers Ms. D. 

Report To The Office 

 
We would like to remind parents to use 

the main entrance only, and to report to 

the office on arrival at school. 

Thank you for keeping Hidden Valley 

School NUT Free. 

  

 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?q=stuffed+animals+husky&hl=en&sa=X&biw=1280&bih=822&tbm=isch&prmd=imvns&tbnid=8PAK-ny-8jp1jM:&imgrefurl=http://www.sodahead.com/fun/do-you-have-any-stuffed-animals/question-1694491/&docid=aHZmKM2hrrZsSM&imgurl=http://image.become.c


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wall of Fame 
 
We have a Wall of Fame at school.  Please send 
any newspaper articles/clippings of Hidden Val-
ley Students excelling in activities. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Hidden Valley School 
#5 MacPherson Rd 
Whitehorse, YT 
Y1A 5S3 

Phone: 
(867) 667-8164 

Fax: 
(867) 393-6316 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

 

Primary pottery classes (9-noon) May 2 

Intermediate pottery classes (9-noon) May 3 

Gr. 6/7 @ Mary Poppins Play (12:30-2:30 pm) May 4 

Gr. 4/5 @ Mary Poppins Play (12:30—2:30 pm) May 5 

Carmacks Ridge Run (All Day) May 6 

Gr. 4-7 Author Visit (8:45—9:45 am) May 9 

Break Dance instructor for K-5 classes in PM May 9-12 

Gr. 7 RAM Camp (9:30—2:30 pm) May 10 

Health & Safety Presentation K-Gr. 3 May 10 

School Council Meeting @ 6 pm in the Library May10 

Badminton Tournament May 11 

Kindergarten Orientation (1:30-2:30 pm) May 11 

Hot Lunch Fundraiser for DI Team May 12 

Ditches ‘N Donuts (Hwy litter clean-up @ 3:15 pm May 12 

Pine Grove (Golden Horn Elem) Run (10:30-2:30) May 13 

Primary pottery classes (9-noon) May 16 

Intermediate pottery classes (9-noon) May 17 

Whole School Photo @ 11:30 am May 17 

Gr. 4/5 @ WES for French play (10:30-1:00 pm) May 18 

FN Performance  May 20 

Skip-A-Thon (1:00—2:30 pm) May 20 

Victoria Day (No School) May 23 

Drama Artist in Kindergarten class (1-2 pm) May 24 

Primary Students—Bake sale at noon May 25 

Drama Artist in Kindergarten class (1-2 pm) May 26 

Haines Junction Run  May 27 

Primary Classes at Lendrum Farm Visit May 30 

Parade @ 11:00 am May 31 

Drama Artist in Kindergarten class (9-10 am) May 31 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

LEARNING TO 
LEARN.........FOR 
LIFE


